
Recertification for Canada Soccer B License Part 1 Coaches
Canada Soccer, in conjunction with Provincial Associations, are improving and updating the 

information being offered at the A and B License courses. It is imperative the NLSA coaches keep 
up-to-date on the changes that are being made within the Canada Soccer license pathway. 

Continuing coaching education will maintain high standards, ensure knowledge of the most current 
and relevant information, and, most important, foster player development.

If you passed your B License Part 1 prior to 2015, your license has expired and you need to recertify.

After 2021, recertification will not be an option and coaches will be expected to attend the new 
Canada Soccer B license Part 1 course (formerly known as Provincial B). The new B License Part 1 

course is being designed and introduced in 2021.

To recertify in 2020, coaches can complete a video-based evaluation or request a live assessment. 
Recertification assessment will include a Pre-Brief, Session Review, De-Brief and Action Plan.

Cost: $125
Please contact Mark Marshall  for more information or request an assessment

Mark.Marshall@NLSA.CA

http://NLSA

